
 

 

Archangels Greek Orthodox 

Church 
“…proclaiming and celebrating the Good News of salvation in Jesus Christ  

through worship, education, fellowship, service & mission” 
 

Presiding Priest:  Rev. Dr. Harry Pappas 

Pastor Emeritus:  Rev. George Poulos 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1527 Bedford Street, Stamford, CT, 06905 • Tel.: (203) 348-4216 • Fax: (203) 353-0371 

Web: www.archangelsgoc.org • E-mail: archangels1@sbcglobal.net 

Sept. 2017 (updated) 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Prospective Parent(s) of our Greek School Program, 
 

Christ is risen!  Thank you for your commitment to our program. 
 

The registration process for the 2017-2018 academic year is now open.  The 
attached packet provides you with registration information (registration may 
be completed online or by submitting a paper form) as well a tentative class 
schedule for next year.  We will start the 2017-18 school year on our own 
campus at the Archangels. Please note that at some point during the year we 
will need to move our classes to our designated satellite campus located at our 
sister church of the Annunciation on 1230 Newfield Avenue, Stamford. We 
will notify you in advance of such relocation. We are thankful to 
Annuniciation for generously providing us use of their facilities during this 
period. Also, to accommodate both churches’ schedules, our classes will be 
held on Mondays and Thurdays beginning at 4:15pm. 
 

Kindly take note that we are again offering a discount for early registrations.  
The early registration deadline is Aug. 1, 2017.   All registration forms 
received on or by Aug. 1st are eligible for the discounted rate.   
 

Please know that early registration significantly helps the faculty of the school 
best prepare for a smooth transition to the new school year.  We strongly 
encourage early registration. If you have any questions related to registration, 
please feel free to contact Dr. Evelyn Bilias Lolis at ebilias@aol.com. 
 

Sincerely in the Lord, 
The Greek School Committee:   
Evelyn Bilias Lolis (chair)  
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